
From:biodiversity@kent.gov.uk
Sent:Tue, 23 Feb 2021 14:51:01 +0000
To:Planning Support Validation
Subject:RE: 11/1948 Monk Lakes Staplehurst Road Marden Maidstone

Dear Richard Timms

We have received notification of the appeal for 11/1948 Monk Lakes Staplehurst Road Marden Maidstone

Please email biodiversity@kent.gov.uk if you require additional information to that which we have 
previously provided.

If you would like further input from us, please respond to this email by 1st March 2021 and the request will 
be logged with a standard 21 day response from the date of notification about the appeal.  No further action 
will be taken unless we receive a response.

Where a quicker response than the standard 21 days is required, please state your deadline and we will try 
to accommodate the request.  

Kind Regards,

KCC Ecological Advice Service

KCC Ecological Advice Service| Natural Environment and Coast Team | Kent County Council | First Floor 
Invicta House, County Hall, Maidstone, Kent, ME14 1XX | www.kent.gov.uk

-----Original Message-----
From: psvalidation@midkent.gov.uk <psvalidation@midkent.gov.uk> 
Sent: 22 February 2021 16:08
To: Biodiversity in Kent - GT <biodiversity@kent.gov.uk>
Subject: 11/1948 Monk Lakes Staplehurst Road Marden Maidstone

Please see attached 

http://www.kent.gov.uk

